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Notes from Saturday’s  

Board of Education Meeting 
 

• The Board of Education passed a resolution that gives Super-

intendent Anthony Martinez authority to take any and all actions necessary to 

ensure the continuation of public education, and health and safety of the stu-

dents and personnel in the District.  

• The schools are currently closed through Friday, March 27. Dr. Martinez has the 

authority to continue the closures without additional Board authorization.  

• We are working and will continue to be paid. Employees who do not have direct 

deposit can pick up pay checks in the District Office lobby between the hours of 

9:30 a.m. and 11:30 p.m. Employees will need to show identification and sign 

for any check that is picked up. Any checks that are not picked up will be U.S. 

mailed to the address on file with the District. Bargaining Unit members are paid 

the first business day of the month. The next pay day is Wednesday, April 1. 

• The District will serve breakfast and lunch to students. A single package with 

both breakfast and lunch will be available weekdays between 10:30 a.m. and 

noon to be consumed at home. Students may get the meals from the closest 

school to their home regardless of whether or not they attend that school. Trans-

portation will distribute meals to those students who are in wheelchairs upon re-

quest.  

• Some students do not have internet access at home.  Spectrum is offering 2 

month free internet access to eligible residences. The number for our families to 

call is 1.844.488.8395. 


